[bookmark: _GoBack]NTATS Board Meeting: 1/19/20; 2:00pm
(phone conference)
2:09pm	Call to Order- J. Hancock
Attendees:
	Kayla Parker			Stephanie Jevas
	Jonathan Hancock		Kyle Tribble
	Matt Blimline		David Ortmeier
	Kristi Wenth			Todd Urbanek
	Marc MeGill			Scott Fletcher
	Maria Rosanelli
Treasurer Report: Marc MeGill- Sent via email to all members
			Report accepted by Matt Blimline 
			Seconded by Todd Urbanek
Symposium: Saturday, April 18, 2020 at Hebron HS
	Kristi Wenth, AT at Hebron HS,  gave the following information:
· Facility will be free of rent but NTATS will pay custodial costs of $15.00/ hour.
· NTATS will have an IT cost and Kristi will get that cost for next meeting.
· Furniture (tables and chairs) will be provided w/o a charge.
· Registration will require 4 tables / 8 chairs
· Vendors will require 10 tables
· Colleges will require 10 tables
· Using last years numbers we are anticipating 91 professionals; 390 students.
· Stop the Bleed will be done with Professionals and students but in separate sessions.
· One of the major concerns for this year’s symposium is labor since it will not be at a college and the college student labor pool may not be available for setup, tear down and help throughout the symposium. 
Kayla will send out a “Save the Date” to members. Registration will be 7:00am – 8:30am  and business meeting at 8:30am.

Maria Rossanelli- Student Program discussed the rotation for students. She said they will use Gyms 1,2,&3 and library in their rotation. Topics include: Stop the Bleed, Spine Board, & Taping with taping prelims in the morning.
Kristi Wenth spoke next and requested opening registration as soon as possible. She also needs 8-10 professionals to assist at registration at the symposium and mentioned that they need access to wifi.

Kayla Parker spoke next on Social Media and asked about getting Mike hopper or someone else to assist or take over Social Media Committee / Website.
She also requested the symposium schedule ASAP to get it on the website.

Jonathan brought up deadlines for Honors and Awards applications and it was decided that March 28 would be a good deadline for all applications in order to process everything prior to the symposium.
2019 recipients were also discussed to confirm for website posting along with school winning the student AT Olympics. Aubry Fisk 2019 recipient- S. Jevas, Doug Gibbins award recipient for 2019 was R. Smith. John Horn HS won Olympics in 2019.
Kyle Tribble will be sending out vendor requests the week of Jan.27-31.
Colleges / Universities: Jonathan will get with Sarah as Ben is not able to work on this currently.

Todd Urbanek spoke next and let us know there is no new news on the Ben Buck Awards. Last year he received 5-6 applicants and expects similar numbers for 2020.
Roddy Smith was not on this phone conference to discuss Student AT Olympics but the number of participants will be “capped” at 20 participating schools and 5 alternates. Roddy will also coordinate supplies for this event. Kristi Wenth, host AT for the 2020 symposium at Hebron HS, will get with Roddy on supplies needed.
It was also brought up to consider having a different College Student AT T-Shirt to maybe help get more volunteers. Nothing was decided on this item.

Matt Blimline next spoke on Door Prizes. He asked for AT’s in different parts of the metroplex to check on gift certificates so winners can get one from a vendor in their area. Matt will also start contact vendors about donating prizes for both student prizes and professionals. Marc MeGill asked about maybe changing the “big” prize from a TV to a tablet. He will price both and let us know at next meeting.

As for breakfast and lunch for the symposium, Kristi will check on some local businesses to get prices. She will also get with Mike Stokic to see if he can get drinks donated again this year and how we will get those to Hebron for our event. Kristi also asked about possibilities of her Orthopedic group (Ortho Texas) possibly interested in sponsoring in some capactity.

Stephanie Jevas has reported CEU’s for this year will probably be 2.75 ceu’s.

Sunday, March 1, 2020 will be our next meeting via phone conference. 
Walk through Meeting is scheduled for April 4, 2020 at Hebron HS.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:23pm









